
George Scott
As a property owner within the City of Benson my properties are less than a mile from the proposed
ADI project. I would like to offer my support for the project as long as ADI is in compliance with all
EPA and ADEQ rules and regulations. I am in support of the project as long as there is ADEQ
monitoring on a regular basis. 

Thank You 

George Scott


